
1

Nadeem Jan

From: Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk>

Sent: Monday, 16 November, 2020 11:15 AM

To: 'Nadeem Jan'

Subject: FW: Extension of Employment Contract

For record.  
 
 
In case if you need any further assistance regarding the same, Please let us know. 
 
Thanks & Regards, 
Shahid Ali 
Regional Coordinator KP & KPTD-PTPP 
Chip Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd. 
 
 
From: Tahir ucpo [mailto:tahirucpo6677@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, November 14, 2020 4:27 PM 
To: Shahid Ali <Shahidali@ctc.org.pk> 
Subject: Re: Extension of Employment Contract 

 
Dear Sir  
It is to bring in your knowledge that I have got appointment in Government Sector. So thats why i will not be 
able to continue my job as UCPO Wanda Khan Muhammad. So it is requested to kindly consider my this email 
as non-acceptence of contract for future....Kind Regards 
 
On Fri, Oct 30, 2020, 1:15 PM Shahid Ali <shahidali@ctc.org.pk> wrote: 

Dear PTPP Staff Member, 

  

Greetings! 

  

This is with reference to your employment contract with CTC, which is due to expire on 31st October 
2020. It is hereby please to inform you that your said employment contract has been further 
extended for 5 months from 1st November 2020 to 31st March 2021.  

  

Moreover, your employment contract extension letter will be processed by the end of this month and 
will distribute accordingly.  
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We look forward to your valuable contribution and wish you all  the best in future. 

  

  

Thanks & Regards, 

Shahid Ali 

Regional Coordinator KP & KPTD-PTPP 

Chip Training & Consulting (Pvt) Ltd. 

  

  


